1. Grades K-5
0. Elementary report cards will be available on June 10, 2021.
1. Grades 6-12
1. Secondary students may view their 2020-2021 grades (excluding state and/or district final exam scores) in Home Access Center (HAC) from June 18 - June 30, 2021, however secondary report cards will not be finalized until after district finals and state End-of-Course (EOC) exam results are received and processed.
1. Finalized 2020-2021 report cards will be printed and distributed during the first week of school (August 2021). Please remember that state and district final exam scores will only be included if the score improves a student’s letter grade. 
1. Students who have graduated will only be able to access HAC up to July 17, 2021. Once grades are finalized, updated transcripts will be made available to seniors as needed.



